
 
JFS FAMILY GIVING TREE  

Holidays are all about giving and sharing joy with everyone. Keeping 
the holiday spirit in mind, JFS school is having a Family Giving Tree program.  
We would like to fulfill the wishes and needs of 12 families from a local 
Evergreen District Elementary School. We strongly believe that this brings the 
community together and inspires our children to be kind and compassionate. 
Our gift giving program will start on Dec 8th, during the Holiday Movie Night 
event. While you are there, please browse through the list of wishes on our 
Giving Tree and pick a WISH. The tags will be hung on the tree next to Santa’s 
picture booth. In case you can’t make it to the movie, please drop by our 
school or go online at jfspta.org to see the needs of these families. Please 
follow the guidelines and drop off your gift(s) on or before Dec 20th in the 
school office or near the Christmas Tree set in the hallway leading to MPR. 

Online: 
1. Visit www.jfspta.org 
2. Choose and sign up for any of the family member’s listed wish. 
3. Buy the gift/gift card and wrap it. Also please include a card with details 

about the person to whom you are giving the gift (Family#, child/parent, etc) 
4. Drop off the gift/gift card at the school on or before Dec 20th. 

At School: 
1. Choose a tag hanging from the giving tree. 
2. Parents, please sign the spreadsheet before leaving with the tag.  
3. Buy the gift/gift card listed on the tag. 
4. Please wrap the gift and drop off with the gift tag (very important) at the 

school and place it under the tree on or before Dec 20th. 

With your generosity, Our Giving Tree will bring hope and  
joy to these deserving families.  

Thanks for your kindness 
                                                                                                 ~ JFS PTA 

“Never stop doing little things for others, sometimes those little things  
occupy the biggest parts of their hearts.” 
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